
 

 

GREEN LAND CONVENT SCHOOL 

CIVIL CITY, LUDHIANA 
P.NSY-XII 

Dear Parents,  

1. As per the guidelines from the Punjab Government the summer break for the students has 

commenced from 21st May, 2024. The School will reopen on 4th July, 2024(Thursday). 

However the school office will remain open from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. during the holidays. 

2. Kindly receive Holiday Homework for the Summer Vacation.  .  

3. There will be no summer camp for students due to severe heat. 

4. You are requested to pay the pending fee of your ward positively by tomorrow.  

 Kindly ignore if already paid.  

 

 
 

PRINCIPAL             DATED: 24.05.2024  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


